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Reference:   FOI.10154.22 

Subject:    Decarbonisation Strategies 

Date of Request: 31 October 2022 

 

Requested: 
 
Please could you send us a copy of your plans setting out the Health Board's decarbonisation 
strategy in reference to the NHS Wales decarbonisation strategic delivery plan published in 
March? 
 

Response: 
 

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) has applied a Section 21 exemption to this request, as 
the information is already within the public domain and is therefore accessible. The UHB’s 
Decarbonisation Plan was presented to Public Board at the meeting on 29 September 2022. For 
ease, a link to the paper and plan is provided below. 
 
https://hduhb.nhs.wales/about-us/your-health-board/board-meetings-2022/board-agenda-and-
papers-29th-september-2022/english/item-410-decarbonisation-report/ 
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